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“Live as if you were to die tomorrow, learn as if you were to live forever.” Mahatma 

Gandhi.” 

Namaste and warm greetings to all. 

“Education is shared commitment between dedicated teachers, motivated students and enthusiastic parents with high 

expectations.” 

As 2023 academic year nears the end, it is time for reflection on happenings at the college during the year.  Through this 

issue, I send my greetings to hundreds of parents, students, teachers and well wishes of the DAV College, Suva. 

Today, the role of a school is not only to pursue academic excellence but also to motivate and empower its students to be 

lifelong learners, critical thinkers and productive member of an ever-changing global society. 

DAV College has come a long way from its inception in 1952.  During its journey, the school has grown with each passing 

year.  Each time, it has added new ideas, new dimensions, new technology and/or new infrastructure to ensure that as an 

institution, DAV College is able to meet the growing demands of its students, teachers and the community as a whole. 

It is apparent that for quality education, we must have quality teachers, quality resources and quality teaching and learning.  

The time has come when the college must consolidate these to raise the standard of education in our society.  Let me also 

add here that parents also have a vitally important role to play in ensuring that their children have a successful “education, 

cultural and spiritual journey.” 

With education transformation of 21st century, DAV College, Suva has immeasurably focused on eLearning.  Virtual learning 

method includes Moodle platform, OHP, smartboard, smart TV in classrooms.  This eMagazine published via school Moodle 

and website platform is not only an easy access to content but also portable and convenient. 

As 2023 academic year winds up, I take this opportunity to thank the hardworking Manager of the school, my two deputies, 

school management team, dedicated teachers, students and the parents for providing me with incessant assistance, guidance 

and co-operation in all facets of work this year. 

Finally, I take this opportunity to congratulate Ms. Velaidan and the Editorial Team for excretion in producing “The Aryan 

2023”. 

May the good Lord continue to shower his blessings on all of us. 

Have a meaningful holiday, a momentous Christmas and bountiful and fulfilling 2024. 

Mr. Amit N Prasad 

Principal 


